

Kempshott Junior School
Old Down Close,
Kempshott,
Basingstoke,
Hampshire RG22 5LL
www.kempshott-jun.hants.sch.uk

Tel: 01256 326713

Head Teacher: Mrs F. Craig B.Ed

9 October 2020

Dear Parents

Parents Evening Update

Due to the ongoing pandemic and the need to safeguard the wellbeing of staff, we have been advised by Hampshire County Council that events such as parent's evenings should occur without parents physically coming into the school buildings.

In light of this advice we have decided to hold our Autumn Parents Evening virtually, we will be using a system called 'Schools Cloud - Parents Evening System'. We have trialled it with a few one-off meetings with parents and have received positive feedback.

This system is simple and easy to use and will work on a range of devices, all you will need to participate is an interenet connection and a web browser. You can use smart phones, laptops or tablets for the meeting. There will be no need to download any apps or install any software as the meeting will run in the web browser of your device.

Due to the work that has had to be completed in order to set this new system up we have had to change the dates of our parent's evenings.

- For parents of pupils in **5MG** parents evenings will be between 19th 21st October.
- For all other classes your parents evenings will be in the week after half term between the $2^{nd} 6^{th}$ November.

You will receive futher information on the Monday before your parents evenings are scheduled and bookings will then go live at 9am on Tuesday. This information will reach you via email so please keep an eye on your inbox.

If you have any questions or concerns about video appointments please email help@kempshott-jun.hants.sch.uk and we will do our best to answer or resolve them.

Thank you for your continued support,

Yours sincerely

Mr Giles Year 5 Teacher